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Opposition to AES Solar-Battery Project
From Chris Boyd <cpboyd2013@gmail.com>
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To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:
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As a property owner in both Eldorado Santa Fe and Lamy, | am opposed to the AES Project. It has far to many risks and
negative consequences for populated areas such as ours.

e These types of projects have historical incidents of contaminating water, ground and air of greater distances than this would be to

Santa Fe.
e The scale of the project is too vast for the close proximity to dense population.
e It will disrupt the wildlife and natural habit for the immediate as well as the surrounding area.

The benefit of the energy that it may provide, far exceeds the needs of our community, however, our community would bear the vast
majority of the harm and risks.

Please vote "NO" on the AES Solar Battery Project.
Thank you for your consideration.

Chris P Boyd
Boyd Properties
970-420-0580



